
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

MINUTES of November 5, 2001 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Keith Oppenneer, Chairman; Donald J. Crate, Sr.; Ilene P. Reed 

 

Others:  Ken Daniels, Director of Public Works 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Public Hearing for the purchase of the road grader was opened at 7:01 pm and closed at 7:04 

pm due to the lack of attendance by any member of the public. 

 

 

SELECTBOARD MEETING 
 

A short Selectboard meeting was convened at 7:05 pm for the purposes of signing various 

documents, including tax abatements. 

 

 

ADJOURNTMENT 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm. 

 

 


